
Greenville County is applying for an ARC grant in the amount of $500,000 for the Hampton Avenue 
Extension Pedestrian Bridge Project. The project is roughly estimated at $1,350,000 (see attached). The 
bridge will be approximately 175 feet long, crossing several active Norfolk Southern railroad lines. The 
County is pursuing multiple funding sources to fully fund this project. Currently we have secured 
$500,000 from Greenville Legislative Delegation Transportation Committee (GLDTC/C-Funds). 

Ballpark Cost Estimate from SCDOT 
Hampton Ave Pedestrian Bridge 

 *assume 175-ft span length  
 

  Construction (using existing piles) $1,000,000.00 
Utilities $50,000.00 
Design and Inspection (assume 15%) $150,000.00 
Contingency (15% due to rail yard) $150,000.00 

TOTAL $1,350,000.00 

  ***Construction estimate based on actual costs 
for similar bridge in the area that was recently 
completed 

 
 
  

 


